
Northeast Market
Located in the heart of East Baltimore since 
1885, Northeast Market is a community asset 
and popular lunchtime destination. In 2013,  
Baltimore Public Markets partnered with  
community stakeholders and philanthropic 
�artners�to�signi�cantl��renovate�the�Northeast�
Market exterior, provide new interior lighting 
and upgrade vendor stalls. The nearly $2 million 
facelift has proven successfully with increased 
visitation and nearly 90% occupancy.  

Cross Street Market
In 2015, Baltimore Public Markets joined with 
a private sector partner to undertake an $8.4 
million redevelopment of Cross Street Market.  
Cross Street Market will reopen in summer 2019 
with more than 25 vendors – a mix of long-term 
vendors and new food concepts. With lively in-
door and outdoor communal seating areas and a 
thoughtfully curated mix of vendors, Cross Street 
Market will be a regional destination and the cen-
terpiece of the Federal Hill neighborhood carrying 
on the market tradition since 1846. 

Broadway Market 

Dating to 1786, today’s Broadway Market con-
sists of two separate shed buildings. Shuttered 
for over a decade, the north shed of Broadway 
Market reopened in 2019 as a newly renovated 
food�hall�conce�t�with�a�wide�arra��of�o�erings�
from traditional Polish cuisine to fresh seafood.  
The south shed is expected to reopen in summer 
2019 as a 275-seat Maryland seafood restaurant 
operated by the Atlas Restaurant Group. The 
long-awaited redevelopment of Broadway Market 
has enlivened the Fells Point community and is 
attracting more visitors than ever before.      

Hollins Market 
Established in 1846, Hollins Market is the only 
public market to retain its historic Italianate brick 
head house. The market recently underwent a 
major renovation to turn the space into the social 
hub of the community. The market is an import-
ant asset to local residents as it is one of only 
a few places to access fresh healthy foods in 
the neighborhood. As such, revitalizing Hollins 
Market and expanding the fresh food options is 
one of the key priorities outlined in the South-
west Partnership Vision Plan adopted in 2015. 
Baltimore Public Markets continues to make the 
Hollins Market vision and redevelopment of  
surrounding properties a reality.


